
G.J.owell 
1529 Ellsebdth 
Bay City, a 4870B 

2/9/91 

Dear sir. Dowell 

Your lekker of the fourth exasperates me. 

You encdose a copy of my response to you of the first, pay no attention to what 
I said trying to inform you, encircled what I Was quite specific in saying was not 
available and now waste atiU more of the lit-le time I have left at almost 78 to 
tell you all that I can, which is what Ivro already told you. I've encricled it in red. 

I went to court and sued and among the items they got away with withholding 
("and again the court refused diauctsslain to compel disclosure")are those you ask me all 
over again how you can bet copies of those suppressed teletypes. 

I've tried to be patio t, I've tried to be helpful oven though you have yet to 
demonstrate oven the most superficial interest in fact that I've brought to light 
and published so that people limo ybu could have it avaioable, and you put no to this 
trouble or take this much time from work I could do so utterly stupidly. 

Yes, the name is Eldon Rudd. But I'm not spending another minute in theso klonds 
of impositions.kll you need to get it from the FBI in what you know. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD. 21701 

2/4/91 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Thank you for responding to my last letter so promptly 
and so courteously. Thanks for answering my latest letter 
and my letter from a couple of months ago. ( To be perfectly 
honest, I wasn't sure if I had sent the first letter a couple 
of months ago, as I'm over 40 now and my memory ain't what it 
used to be! Ha! Ha! ) 

Could you please tell me how I could go about getting a 
copy of the teletypes that you mentio ed. ( Ree circled 
items in copy of your letter. ) 

If I can come up with anything other than theories and 
conjectures on the Mexico City CIA tape, I will be sure to 
let you know. I am planning on contacting Mr. William 
Coleman in the near future. Wish me luck! 

Take care and thanksi I have enclosed a stamp for your 
reply. 

Regards, 

G. J. Rowell 
1529 Elizabeth 
Bay City, Michigan 

48708 


